
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
October 28, 2024 
 
HOT LUNCH RESTARTS NOVEMBER 8! 
 
Dear parents, we are now going ONLINE this year with Munchalunch to order your child(s) hot lunches. Our 
next offering is Pizza & Pasta day from Fusion Feast. All orders must be submitted online and paid for by 
Monday, November 4, 11:59PM. NO LATE ORDERS ACCEPTED. As always, orders are non-refundable, 
so if your child is absent, please make arrangements to pick up your order that same day.  
 
We are also looking for 9 parent volunteers to help out with handing out orders to each classroom. If you 
can help, please show up around 11:15am the day of hot lunch. Thank you! 
 
Please follow these easy steps to CREATE an account for your child. 
 
https://munchalunch.com/schools/RMGrauer 
 

1. Click Register here 
2. Click Yes to confirm RM Grauer Elementary 
3. Enter in information as required: 

• Parent FIRST name 

• Parent LAST name 

• Parent EMAIL 

• Confirm EMAIL 

• Create password 

• Confirm password 
4. Click CREATE MY ACOUNT  
5. Follow prompts to ADD your child and what class/division they are in 

 
To ORDER lunch: 
 

1. Click ORDER LUNCH! On the top tab in green 
2. Click the Blue area hot lunch session with the coming hot lunch date (November 8) 
3. Click on the orange area NEXT and the menu will pop up 
4. Select your items and then click ADD 
5. Your child’s order will be listed in the box to the right side 
6. When you are done ordering, click FINISH 
7. If the order is correct, click NEXT 
8. Verify and make payment with credit card at checkout 

 
Please note that Munchalunch charges PAC a transaction fee, so if you are able to order and pay for 
multiple lunches/items in a single transaction you will help us save on these fees. We are streaming 
everything online to reduce cash counting. That said, if you absolutely need to submit cash, please see the 
office for a paper ordering form. Due date will be sooner. Thank you for supporting PAC hot lunches. 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/RMGrauer

